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Dear Resident/Property owner,  
 
As part of ongoing construction along 1 Avenue N.E. in Bridgeland, we would like to inform you of temporary changes to 
street parking beside your property to support business vitality and community access during Bridgeland’s streetscape 
improvements construction. 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Calgary Parking Policies, we are temporarily changing the existing residential 
permit parking “G” zones into short term public parking at the below locations: 
 

• The south side of 1 Avenue between 9A Street and 10 Street N.E. 
• The east and west sides of 9A Street between 1 Avenue and 2 Avenue N.E. 
• The east and west sides of 9 Street between 1 Avenue and 2 Avenue N.E. 

 
HOW DOES THIS AFFECT ME? 

• During this period, individuals will be able to utilize this section of the street for short-term parking, as indicated 
by signage. 

• There is no change to parking permissions for holders of Residential Parking Permits “G”. Permit holders will be 
able to park in these areas during the day with no time limit on their stay, as well as overnight and on weekends. 

• For more information on Residential Parking Permit “G” options, please go to maps.calgary.ca/CalgaryParking 
 
WHEN WILL THIS HAPPEN? 

• We expect this change to begin the week of June 23 and will remain in effect for the duration of the 
construction closures. This change is anticipated to last until the end of the construction season in 2024. After 
this period the parking designation of this area will be returned to its original state. 

 
Thank you for your patience while we work to complete these improvements in the area. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
 
For more information and regular updates on the Bridgeland Main Street project, or to sign up for our electronic 
newsletter, please visit calgary.ca/BridgelandMainStreet. 
 
For more information on the Calgary Parking Policies, please visit 
https://www.calgary.ca/planning/transportation/parking-policies.html 
 
If you have any questions, please email our project team at bridgelandmainstreet@calgary.ca. 
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